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Welcome to LVFC HD Newsletter! 

❊Daily TPs’ Hoon Dok Words ❊ 
  
"God is the vertical Parent. He will never be apart from 
you, for all eternity. The reason we have to attend our 
parents is to receive training in attending God, who is 
the vertical True Parent in the eternal world. The 
heavenly kingdom is the world of love..." 

 
  
  

 
 

 
 

  

 

 
  

 

 
  

 

 

 

 
  

 LV Community 
Website 
  

LVFC Sermon 



 

 

 
  
  

Sunday Sermon (June 21st,2020) 
  

 
▲Sunday Sermon "Celebration of the Day of All True 
Things and Father's Day(meaning of the Day of All True 
Things)" by Rev. Ken Doo  / Video Duration 28:30 
  

 
  
Las Vegas Family Community 
Council Agenda 
  

 
 
Sunday, June 14, 2020 :12:30 p.m at CHG 
Present: Council - Steve Pierce (President), Adela 
Maimot, Mimi Morse, Torao Ota, Jeffrey Silerio, and 
Makiko Watanabe. Pastors - Rev. Ken Doo, Rev. Andy 
Compton 
  

 
  
Let us appreciate the face mask 
given to us during this pandemic! 
  

 
  
On January 23rd, 25 2nd Gen. members of Cheonwon-
gung, the International Headquarters Church, visited 
True Parents' home. The second generations who 
visited True Parents' home received inspiration, so they 

Themes for 2019 

 DP life: Create a life 
you love, the one that 
God always wanted you 
to have 

Updates on Blessing 
& Family Ministry. 
  

Resources for Tribal 
Messiahs 
  

LVFC council meeting 
minutes 
  

 About Sanctuary 
Church and H2 
  
  

 
  

Tribal Messiahship 
Card 
  

 Membership Form   
  

 

  

 infolvfc@gmail.com 
  

Registor or Update 
your own and your family 
birth date 
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sent handmade masks as tokens of appreciation.  
  
Even if it is a small quantity of masks, it was sent to you 
as a gift for Father's Day. It is a small gift from our 2nd 
Gen, but I felt a lot of love from them. So, let us 
appreciate such gifts with your short appreciation 
message to Rev. Sang Pil Moon at 
true4312@gmail.com 
  

 
▲25 2nd Gen. members of Cheonwon-gung, the 
International Headquarters Church, visited True 
Parents' home. 
 

 

 

  
 

   

 


